
 

City of Battle Creek 

Memo 
To: Mayor David A. Walters 

From: Steven M. Hudson, Assessor 

CC: Michelle Culp 

Date: 12/15/2016 

Re: Board of Review Reappointment 

Colin Flynn’s term on the Board of Review expires on January 1, 2017.  Colin was first appointed in 
2007.  Over the last ten years Colin’s dedication and knowledge of the community has been an 
important asset to the Board of Review.  He has expressed a willingness to serve another five year 
term. 

Based on Mr. Flynn’s previous Board of Review experience and willingness to serve, I respectfully ask 
you to reappoint Mr. Flynn to another term.  Because his term ends January 1st, please schedule the 
reappointment to occur at the January 3rd City Commission meeting. 

Listed below are the current members and their term expiration dates.   

Member Address Term Expires 

Colin Flynn 345 Watkins Lane 1/1/2017 

James Lance 211 Westchester Way 1/1/2018 

Yvonne Cribbs-Hoyt 5350 Summersong Drive 1/1/2019 

Edward Higbee 160 Westchester Way 1/1/2020 

Vacant Position  1/1/2021 

 

Also attached is a map showing where each member lives. 

Thank you for your consideration and do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 


